
  The Holme School are very pleased that they continue to be ‘Good’ following their recent Ofsted 

inspection this term.  

  Well done to all the teachers, staff and pupils. The community cream tea was a great success. It was 

lovely to see so many people enjoying the delicious scones and jam, served beautifully by the pupils, 

whilst listening to the choir. A big thank you to all the helpers and supporters that made this event 

possible.  

  Congratulations to the Tag Rugby team who represented the school at the Oakmoor tournament, 

Year 3 and 4 coming 4th and Year 5 and 6 coming first.  

  The Spring term ended with a fun-filled Easter week. Year 3 and 4 performed a delightful production 

of Peter Pan, there was also an Easter service, a lunch, a Pause day, and finally some Easter egg fun 

organised by FROTH.  

  The school still need additional staff during the lunchtime period. If you are looking for a part time 

job and can assist as a midday supervisor, please contact Wendy or Kelly: 

adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk. 


